
 

 

        

Annual Statement 2018/19: Remuneration Committee 

The Remuneration Committee, under a constitutional delegation from the University Council, determines the 
remuneration and conditions of service for the Vice-Chancellor and the senior post-holders in accordance with 
the revised Terms of Reference for the Remuneration Committee which 



 

 

directly or indirectly employed, engaged, concerned or interested in any undertakings or business, they must 
in no way act so as to bind the University or to damage its interest or reputation. 
 
The University operates a single expenses scheme. All expenses paid to the Vice-Chancellor are in furtherance 
of the business of the University and comply with the University’s Expenses Policy and the Gifts and Hospitality 
Policy. 
 

In February 2019 the Vice-Chancellor tendered his resignation effective 30th September 2019. On 3rd April 2019 
the Deputy Vice Chancellor was appointed Acting Vice Chancellor, performing the full range of duties expected 
of the Vice Chancellor and was appointed the Interim Accountable Officer with the Office for Students (OfS). 

 


